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WASHINGTON – U.S. Senator Dick Durbin (D-IL) today announced that the U.S. 
Department of Health and Human Services has awarded the Illinois Department of 
Public Health $5,265,846 to improve health outcomes in women and children. Today’s 
funding will support efforts by the Illinois Department of Public Health’s Office of 
Women’s Health and Family Services to improve health care access and provide 
preventive services for women, children, and adolescents.

“We must ensure that all Illinois families have access to quality health care. 
Though we’ve made great strides with the passage of the Affordable Care Act, 



” said Durbin. “more can be done to keep Illinoisans healthy, I am proud to support 
HHS and the Illinois Department of Health in their mission to address health 
disparities in our state, especially for women and children.” 


